
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For details, contact: William.Hatrick@lausd.net 

We will be having a  
Science Teacher Recruitment Fair 

on Saturday, June 4th!! 
 

Come in for advisement or to interview. 

APPLY ONLINE AT WWW.TEACHINLA.COM 


